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SOUTH TITAN CLASSIC HAPPY GRAMS
The Annual South Titan Classic will be held in February this year. The program

will feature "Happy Grams" that can be purchased by parents and friends
to give a shoutout to their favorite show choir or show band student.

Email your form to Dena Gillis at 
papiosouthfundraising@gmail.com by January 7th. 

This form and payment should be placed in an envelope
marked "PROGRAM" and given to the choir department

by January 7th to ensure your ad is placed in the program.
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